
From: R M [mailto:rmurr87@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 3:35 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Please Stop the Fiduciary Rule 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am in the financial services industry and I would like you to know that the Fiduciary Rule that 
was proposed on April 20, 2015 would be detrimental to my personal lively hood and 
the business I have spent my life building over the past 20 years. 
I also believe that it will be terrible for the middle-class and how they get help with their 
savings.  Please do not move forward with the rule! 
 
Thank you for you consideration, 
Rake Murray 
 


